
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR 

 

SAINT MARYS, WV3303704 

 

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring 
are an indicator of weather or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between 
1/1/2022 and 12/31/2022, we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and 
therefor cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that �me. 

 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

 

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period. 

Required Monitoring Compliance period 
 

03, MONITORING, MAJOR                                                                1/1/2023-12/31/2023 

NITRITE RESULTS NOT REPORTED 
 

 

What happened? What is being done?         

Entry point was not put on the chain of custody or the lab report. I have resubmited the 
revised lab report to the state with hopes of ge�ng the viola�on rescinded. All required 
tes�ng was sampled for in 2022 and can be viewed on the 2022 Consumer Confidence Report 
on the City of St. Marys Website. 

 

For more informa�on, please contact Chuck Carouthers at 304-684-2401 

Or by mail: 418 Second Street St. Marys, WV 26170 Care of Chuck Carouthers. 

 

This no�ce is being sent out to you by: City of St. Marys 

State Water System ID# WV3303704                                   Date Distributed: 5/8/2023 


